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From: Ziadee Cambier [mailto:cambierzw@gmail.com] 
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To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed changes to CrRLJ 3.3 and 3.4
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Please do not approve District and Municipal Court Judges Association (DMCJA) proposed
changes to CrRLJ 3.3 and CrRLJ 3.4.  Requiring those accused of misdemeanor crimes to
appear in court in person multiple times puts an undue burden on poor and working people
who must miss work or school, find childcare, and afford transportation.  It increases
criminalization of poverty by resulting in increased warrants for missed court appearances. 
Please do not make these changes.
 
Sincerely,
Dr. Ziadee Cambier
Beacon Hill resident, Seattle, 98114
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